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When Livingston Academy's senior class of 2020 finally gets to have their
graduation ceremony, it will be a different venue and different in many other ways.

Like the rest of life, the Covid 19 situation has school and community leaders
focusing not only on when it will be safe to proceed with this year's graduation, but
where, and what additional steps should be taken to insure the health and safety of
not only the graduates, but also the many family memebers and friends who wish to
attend the evetn.

This year's ceremony will be held in the open out-of-doors football stadium at
Tennessee Tech. LA had in the past used the indoor Hooper Eblen Center for
gradiation but with the coronavirus threat, officials decided an outdoor venue would
be better. '

Staff from the Overton County Health Department will be on hand to check
everybody entering the stadium for a fever, will route guests and grads into the
facility by different routes, and will work to make sure adequate distances are
maintained between spectators in the crowd.

Health Department assistance was welcomed by the school system and Health
Department director Andy Langford was kind enough to appear on our public
affairs programming to describe and outline what is being done to make graduation
2020 for Livingston Academy's senior class as safe as possible.

This feature aired multiple times in various segments of the morning, afternoon, and
evening programming on both WLIV AM and WLIV FM. Our goal: to reach the
largest possible number of listeners.

Placed in the public file Thursday, June 11 2020.
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